
 

 

 

November 22, 2006 
 
 
To :   Finance and Personnel Committee 
 
From :  Stephen T. Nenonen, City Administrator 
 
Subject :   2006 Healthcare True-up 
 
 

I have attached a recommendation for the True-up and a copy of the 
original multi year plan on healthcare. 
 
It is recommended that the True-up proposed be approved. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


